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Response

Recommendation 1

The committee recommends that the bill be passed.

Response
NOTED

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.

Dissenting Recommendation 1 (ALP)

Labor Senators recommend that the Bill not be passed in its current form.

Response
NOTED

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.

Dissenting Recommendation 2 (ALP)

Labor Senators recommend that the Bill explicitly include a requirement for project
proponents to obtain the consent of native title holders prior to the registration of the
project.

Response
NOTED

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.

Dissenting Recommendation 3 (ALP)

Labor Senators recommend that the Bill not include the transitional provision listed in Part
1 of the BIll.




Response
NOTED

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.

Dissenting Recommendation 1 (Greens)

The Australian Greens recommend that item 1 of Schedule 1 be removed from the Bill.

Response
NOTED

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.

Dissenting Recommendation 2 (Greens)

The Australian Greens recommend that further consultation with Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander peoples be carried out in relation to item 2 of Schedule 1 of the Bill.

Response
NOTED

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.

Dissenting Recommendation 3 (Greens)

The Australian Greens recommend that the Government amend the Bill so that the
registered native title claimants are treated the same as determined native title holders.

Response
NOTED

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.



